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Remuneration policy 
 

Article 5 of Regulation (EU) 2019/2088 on sustainability-related disclosures in the financial 

services sector (the “SFDR“) requires fund managers such as Anchora Management AS 

("Anchora") to publish on their websites information on how their remuneration policies are 

consistent with the integration of sustainability risks. 

Anchora has not yet begun active operation, and therefore has not yet adopted a 

remuneration policy. Anchora wil l adopt a remuneration policy in conjunction with 

launch of i ts operations.  
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1 2024-07-09 

 

Initial website disclosure. 

 

 
 


